
ATTACHMENT D 
Adopted June 12, 2025 

The Board makes the following response to the recommendation made by the Tax Supervising and 
Conservation Commission (TSCC) which is contained in the letter from the TSCC Hearing on June 4, 2025 
certifying the FY 2026 County budget. 

RECOMMENDATION: On review of Multnomah County’s FY 2023-24 audit, the TSCC found that the 
district had expenditures or fund transfers that exceed appropriation limits in the Facilities Management 
Fund. We have noticed that over expenditures are a recurring challenge with three occurrences in the 
last five years. County staff have been very responsive to our inquiries in this area and have responded 
with a written letter outlining a comprehensive list of corrective actions. We encourage the district to 
implement these enhanced policies to mitigate these issues going forward in order to avoid violation of 
Oregon Local Budget Law.  

RESPONSE: SEE ATTACHED MEMO 



 



 


